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Town of Jaffrey 
Trustees of Trust Funds 

10 Goodnow Street 
Jaffrey, NH 03452 

 
 
Minutes to the meeting of June 7, 2017 
 
 
Present: Gary P. Arceci, Trustee (via telephone) 
  William Raymond, Trustee 
  Nancy Belletete, Trustee 
  Robert Stephenson (later) 
  Jon Frederick, Town Manager 
   
Location:  Jaffrey Town Office 
 
Mr. Frederick notified the Trustees that the Town’s webmaster had freed up access to the Town’s 
website so two trustees will have access to update the Trustee’s page of the Town’s website using 
unique user ID’s.  The Trustees with access will be Mr. Stephenson and Mr. Arceci.  Mr. Stephenson 
will update the Trustees page with historic information while Mr. Arceci will update all other types of 
information. 
 
The Trustees discussed their attendance at the 32nd Trustees Seminar hosted by the Charitable Trust 
Unit of the NH Department of Justice.  The Trustees did not agree with the change in the seminar’s 
format from two separate half-day sessions (beginner/experienced) to a single all-day session.  Mr. 
Raymond stated he would communicate the feelings of the Trustees to the Charitable Trust Unit. 
 
The Trustees approved two requests from the Jaffrey/Rindge School District. 

 $470.66 from  the Durant Fund 

 $3,300 from the Daniels Fund 
 
The Trustees also approved a request from Team Jaffrey for the accrued income from the Downtown 
Planting Fund. 
 
The Trustees discussed potential candidates who may be interested in serving as an Alternate Trustee. 
 
Bill Raymond informed the Trustees that scholarship award letters will be going out to the 2016 
scholarship recipients soon. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting with Charter Trust is set for 1:00 pm on July 12, 2017 at its 
Concord office. 
 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Gary P. Arceci 
Secretary 


